
MICHAEL SYDDALL
PRIMARY SCHOOL

Friday 21st
March 2025

NEXT WEEK

Wednesday 26th March - Year 3 Learning Cafe
Wednesday 26th March - Year 4 swimming

Thursday 27th March - Year 5 & 6 Trip to Darlington
Hippodrome

(Payment is available on the School Gateway)
Friday 28th March - Preschool’s Mother’s Day Stay & Play

We need your help!

Preschool are looking for

some dressing up costumes.

If you have any that your

children have outgrown,

please consider donating

them to preschool - we would

really appreciate it!
Thank you!

Dodgeball

Two teams of year 5/6 children took part in the
British Dodgeball North Yorkshire Event at York

College. There were some superb games and plays
from everyone involved and some incredibly

passionate moments too. Our teams are a credit to
themselves and our community, playing each game

with determination, passion, honesty and
teamwork which was impressive even by our

standards. 
Congratulations to our Scorpions team who came
1st overall and will progress to the regional round. 

Horrible Histories

Please don’t forget to return permission
slips for the year 5 & 6 trip next week.

Payment is available on the school
gateway.


